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7. PRESENTATION ON OPEN EDUCATIONAL RESOURCES (OER)/LOW-COST TEXTBOOKS 

Lisa Storm, Academic OER Coordinator, provided an informative overview on Open 
Educational Resources/Low-cost Textbooks. The presentation focused on the advantages 
of OER/Low-Cost Textbooks, state and funding regulations and the impact if the District is 
not compliant, availability of potential grant funding, how OER/low-cost textbooks support 
equity for students, and the total student savings ($1.3M).  Lisa also shared results from a 
study conducted by CSU Channel Islands and survey she administered to students and 
faculty.  Lisa suggested improvements, such as creating and posting a video on PAWS 
about how to search for zero and low-cost sections using advanced search as well as 
improvements to the textbook ordering process.  In closing, she stated that she is 
developing a web page with affordable textbook options, hands-on help for faculty, and 
the development of a flex credit class on OER and Equity.  The Council engaged in a 
discussion about 
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